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        6th July, 2017 

 

 

Dear Mrs May 
Prime Minister 

 
 
I had hoped that the situation with my patient, and the cover-up between the GCC, 

BCA, and Herts County Council would have been investigated by now.  Seemingly this 
is not the case, so please read my letter of 16/05/17 which was originally sent to you 
via Mike Penning who is aware of the case.  If you feel that it is not something you 

would like to deal with I will certainly take it to the nation.  This situation is affecting 
thousands of other non-diagnosed or wrongly-diagnosed children all over and needs to 

be sorted out properly. 
 
A prompt response would be gratefully appreciated.  As we have seen time and time 

again either children have not been listened to, or those that have been listened to have 
not had the information acted upon.  Therefore the tragedy of their lives just goes on 
and on so that the next generation are affected as well.  It would seem that as long as a 

box is ticked it is ok; well it is not. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb 

DC 
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